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MoU between the EPLO and the Pan-European University of Bratislava

> ON OCTOBER 27, 2016, a Memorandum of Understanding was signed between the EPLO and the
Faculty of Law of the Pan-European University of Bratislava, Slovak Republic, which foresees that the two
parties will continue to develop scientific, academic and other forms of cooperation in areas of mutual
interest, also involving other relevant institutes, institutions, organizations and associations.

The two parties will also cooperate in the fields of student exchange, as well as of research and academic
staff.

The MoU was signed in Bratislava by the Director of the EPLO Prof. Spyridon Flogaitis and on behalf of the
Faculty of Law of Pan-European University by the Dean Assoc. Prof. Peter Potasch.
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